
Approaching AI in Teaching and Learning 

 
It’s finally the long-awaited summer; academicians can finally catch up on their course revisions 

and writing projects long in the planning. We hope you are having a productive start to yours. 

Abstract deadlines for several forensic meetings are fast approaching. COFSE is planning a 

workshop on AI and education at the national AAFS meeting in February. Reach out to the 

editors or COFSE leaders if you want to get involved or details to attend. If you are using AI in 

your courses and have created an innovative assignment or project using the tool, we welcome 

your paper in the Journal. Of course, we welcome papers on all of the traditional forensic 

education topics as well. We have several interesting commentaries and papers in the current 

issue. Happy reading and happy writing! 
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